
Come buy food and a blizzard any time on                    

Friday, March 22, 2024 at the New Ulm Dairy Queen 

and a portion of the amount you pay will go to fund    

Pro Kinship for Kids activities.  You will be able to enjoy 

a great treat and support Pro Kinship at the same time. 

Come to see the Easter Bunny and get your pictures 

taken with him on this day from 4 - 7 p.m. in the lobby 

at DQ.  He will have treats for everyone and you can 

come have some fun with him.  It will be a great time 

for all to see the Easter Bunny! 
 

   MARCH 22, 2024 

DAIRY QUEEN  

BLIZZARD DAY 

QUESTIONS CONTACT: 

PRO KINSHIP FOR KIDS 

1400 S. STATE STREET 

P.O. BOX 666 

NEW ULM, MINNESOTA 56073 

PHONE:  359-2445 OR 1-800-642-5779 

WEBSITE:  WWW.PROKINSHIP.ORG 
Pro Kinship for Kids 


